
 

 

 FOX LAKE TRUSTEES MEETING-April 21, 2020 

 

 The meeting was held via WebEx, because of COVID 19. Those 

attending via computer or phone were Randy Pohlmann, Lisa Sandor, Barry 

Lee, Darren Jeffries, B.J. Arnold, and Mike and Anita Kost. 

 

Randy Pohlmann opened the meeting. Lisa Sandor presented the budget on 

computer. It was approved for the year 2020-2021, by all present. We have 

had expenses for Lawyers for the garnishments to collect overdue money 

from the Homeowners fees. Website charges were also added to budget. 

 

It will be posted on the Website for Fox Lake. 

 

The front entrance was repaired by Drew Brenton. He used his own 

materials. We will purchase contractors trash bags for Drew to use in 

collecting trash as repayment per his request. Chains still need to be welded 

in place. Mike Kost and Randy Pohlmann will work on that. 

 

 We updated Trustees List. B.J. Arnold was added. We glad to welcome 

her back. 

 

 Aquatic control was okayed for this summer. The first application has 

been done. Fountain is not working. We will leave it as is until we have more 

funds available to take care of it. 

 

 Lawyer sent out letters to 4 people. The lawyers are not in office right 

now, so money from possible garnishments is on hold. 

 

 Randy has investigated the cost of putting large boulders in place 

around front entrance. The cost would be between $2400-$3000 to put  these 

in place. We will wait until fees come in to have the money for this project. 

These boulders will protect the front entrance from future accidents. All 

approved the project to be done. 

 



Randy thanked Mike and Anita Kost for cutting down and hauling out trees. 

Randy participated in this as well. There is still more to be done if anyone 

can help let us know. 

 

 Trash cans are not allowed in streets. They should be set on curbs and 

homeowners can be fined for having them in streets on trash days. 

 

 The mowing company needs to weed eat around wood fences entering 

common ground. There is a problem with someone dumping logs from 

trimming trees under bushes off Del Lago near the ball field. It will be 

investigated. A truck was stuck on common ground and left ruts. There is an 

outlet cover that needs repair on the pavilion. 

 

 Meeting was adjourned at 8:10. 

 

 Respectfully submitted,  

 

 Anita Boyd Kost 

 


